
August 19, 2011 

 

Rapid City Landfill 
Karl Merbach 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
Working Against Violence, Inc. (WAVI) is a local nonprofit that provides temporary safe emergency 
shelter to victims, and their families, of domestic violence and sexual assault. WAVI also provide 
comprehensive case management services to victims in and out of shelter. Our mission is to create a 
community free of domestic violence and sexual assault through advocacy, education and support 
services. 
 
WAVI is a United Way agency and volunteers participating in the Day of Caring on September 1st, 2011 
will be working on the landscaping around the building. WAVI is requesting a donation of mulch (truck 
full) from the Rapid City Landfill to replace and refill the mulch lost throughout the year.  
 
We are grateful for any donation you can make and appreciate your willingness to consider our request.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Lisa Clendenin 
Working Against Violence, Inc.  
Operations Director 
605 341-3292 p 
605 718-7582 f  
www.wavi.org 
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